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 30th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Safer Schools App & Moray Badge 
 

Safer Schools 
Moray Council are providing all Moray Schools and families with access to the Safer Schools App. It is 
an excellent resource which offers children, parents/carers and staff materials to aid educating 
children on how to stay safe online. To ensure that everyone is accessing appropriate content, there 
are three logins for East End Primary: parents/carers, P5-7 pupils and for staff.  
 
Please see the parent/carer presentation on our website for our launch presentation: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/my/eastend/safer-schools/  
 
To join, download the Safer Schools App which can be found on the Apple or Google App Store. The 
QR code below will help you select version (i.e. parent or pupil). Please ensure you use the correct 
joining code below:  
 
Logging in to your App 
 
1. Select your school from the dropdown menu and click ‘continue’. 
 
2. Enter the four digit entry code (see picture on the right) for your 
unique role. 
 
3. Alternatively, you can scan the QR entry code (below) by clicking 
the ‘Scan QR code’ button on the app login screen, which will 
automatically log you in. 
 
Should you have any queries, please contact the school admin.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  

       Login code: 9342                              Login code: 7440 
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Moray Badge 
The Moray Badge Platinum Jubilee is a project to help primary and secondary aged pupils who have 
been affected by the Covid-19 lockdown. The project aims to encourage children to participate in 
and enjoy outdoor activities and to develop their own strengths rather than competing against 
other. The aim of the project is to benefit pupils and schools by having a positive impact on mental 
health and well-being as well as on learning in the classroom. East End Primary has registered all 
pupils to take part.  
 
The Platinum Badge is for young people in S1-6 aged 12-18 

The Copper Badge is for children in P5-7 aged 9-12 

The Brass Badge for children in P1-4 aged 5-9. 

Each badge has three levels so pupils will start at Level 1. Please see the table below for East End: 

Level: 1 2 3 

Complete 

level by: 
End of Term 2 Dec ’21 9th February 1st April ‘22 

 

Your child’s class teacher will specify how they’re going to facilitate and record activities for the 

class. Please look out for this information on Teams.  

There are some activities that the children will be able to tick off from school through Bike Ability, 

Wild Things, Abernethy etc. and class teachers will be providing opportunities to children to 

complete other activities from the levels too.   

Each pupil needs to complete at least five of the activities shown to graduate to the next level and 
pupils may repeat some activities if they want, rather than five separate activities. We will be 
offering opportunities for pupils to complete tasks in school and we hope you can enjoy completing 
some tasks at home too. 
 
The activities for each level will be uploaded to our school website as and when they’re released: 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/my/eastend/moray-badge/  

Badges will be presented as part of HM The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee in late May or early June 2022 
and certificates showing the level achieved by each pupil will be sent to the schools by late June. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Mrs Priyanka Chard 
Principal Teacher 
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